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Uganda Education Project Update 
 

When the 2019 Women’s Team (5 women led by Ruth Stanley who took the name 

‘WonderWomen’) from Apostles came back from their time of relationship-building and ministry in 

Uganda, they invited the congregation to support the education of girls by becoming sponsors of 

individual female students. In the past year the funds sent to support these girls have 

made a significant difference in this time of the pandemic:  teachers were paid, the 

schools were able to be Covid –ready, and a girl’s dormitory was built. (see the pic-

ture) The pandemic continues to be disruptive and some of the sponsored girls may not be re-

turning to school this year. Ruth Stanley is contacting sponsors about the ongoing needs and how 

to respond. Thanks to all who give to make a difference for young girls in Uganda. We are grate-

ful for our long term partnership with the Diocese of Bunyoro-Kitara. 

Girl’s Dormitory 

 

We are increasing capacity for in person worship from 25 to 35 beginning this Sunday. All the 
protocols continue in place: wear mask, social distance, and stay at home if sick. As you are 
comfortable, please join us. For those who continue to join us online, Sacrament is available 
for pickup 11:30 to 12:30 in the coffee area. You can register for Sunday service at this site:  

 
January 17, Worship 10.00am Tickets, Sun, Jan 17, 2021 at 10:00 AM | Eventbrite  
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In-Person Worship Update 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/january-17-worship-1000am-tickets-135725736331
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Rental Assistance Ministry 2020 
 
During the Fall of last 

year, a team of 8 from 

Apostles worked to help 

renters in financial dis-

tress find funding dur-

ing the Covid crisis. The 

program was managed 

by The Catholic Action Center in partnership 

with the Lexington Fair Housing Authority. 

Funding streams came from government 

Covid grants, churches and private sources.  

After orientation, the team began to make 

phone calls every week to help renters make 

application for available funds and making 

contacts with the landlords also. Over the 12 

weeks the team made 250+ phone calls. From 

benevolent fund money and Vestry mission 

money Apostles donated $8,250 to the work 

of rental assistance.  
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Directory Update 
 

The new directory proof is in the office and 

we completing the work of editing. Thanks 

to everyone who helped with the editing 

process. We will send the final edited copy 

In this Friday. The printer hopes to send us 

the finished product in 4-5 weeks.  

 

"Congratulations to the Anglican  
Diocese of the Great Lakes and  
Bishop-elect Mark Engel whose  

election was consented to by the  
College of Bishops today. Please keep the 

diocese and bishop-elect in your pray-
ers!" 

 

Many Congratulations, Bishop-elect 
Mark Engel!! 

 
Mark your calendars for the  

consecration service on February 13 - 
more information will be following! 

 

Please continue to pray for  

A NOTICE FROM THE ARCHBISHOP AND THE ACNA - January 6, 2021 

Bishop-Elect Engel with Archbishop Beach 


